From: Dziak, Steven E. <Steven.Dziak@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 7:31 AM
To: Berlin, Steve; Superfine, Richard
Cc: Sandra Soria; Stapleton, Scott S.
Subject: RE: Dziak Travel Request 

 

Mr. Berlin,

   Good morning.  Per your request, I am responding to you in an email for a post trip report.  This travel was fully paid by Coban Corporation located at 11375 W. Sam Houston Parkway, #800, Houston, Texas, 77031.  This training covered the end user and back end of the Coban in car camera application.  This training was held at their headquarters at the given address on February 15th and 16th, 2017.  Travel days were February 14th and 17th, 2017.  Thank you for all your assistance with planning this trip.  If you need any additional information, please contact me. 

Thank you, 
  
Steven E.P. Dziak
Sergeant
Information Services Division

